
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

WELCOME TO THE DEPEW FAMILY! 
Welcome to Pastor Eric Depew and his family as Pastor Eric shares the 
message this morning. If you didn’t get a chance to meet them at the 
potluck last night, hang around after church for a bit and join us in the 
fellowship hall!   

ANNUAL MEETING IN TWO WEEKS 
Plan to attend our annual meeting in two weeks (March 5) after the ser-
vice. In addition to the pastor candidate vote, we’ll also vote to confirm 
existing board members Sherm Arnold (treasurer), Roger Dowling, Olivia 
Moseley (NMI), Burt Reynolds (Building & Grounds), and Larry Vanderpol 
with a Yes/No vote.  Kari Gillette will be on the ballot for church board, 
replacing Linda Vandersys. District Assembly delegates to be confirmed 
are Kyle & Kari Gillette. We will also discuss the new church budget.  
Everyone (member and non-member) is strongly encouraged to at-
tend due to the important nature of this meeting. Members eligible to 
vote must be 15 years or older. 

MEN’S RETREAT DEADLINE TODAY 
The deadline for signing up for next weekend’s REAL Men’s Retreat is 
today. For questions about registration, talk to Kyle Gillette, Bob Hage-
dorn or Dave Lindner. 

NURSERY HELP 
We are in need of several nursery volunteers. If you can help and be a 
blessing to our littlest ones in this way, please contact the church office.  

BOARD MEETING 
The next church board meeting is scheduled for this coming Thursday, 
February 23 at 5:30pm. 

 

 GROWTH OPPORTUNITIES 

ADULT SUNDAY CLASS 
Sundays at 9am 
CrossPoint, Room 130 
 

SMALL GROUPS 
Contact Larry Vanderpol at 
larryvanderpol@gmail.com 
 

QUILTING 
Fridays. 9am-noon 
CrossPoint, Room 119 
 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Brandi Davis 
 

Jr. Church 
PreK-K: Monica Hagedorn 
1st-5th: Courtney Reynolds 
 

Bulletins 
Jeff Meenderinck 
 

Greeter 
Laurie Zylstra-Haagsma 
 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Kerry Vasquez 
 

Jr. Church 
PreK-K: Arlene Doeden 
1st-5th: Kari Gillette 
 

Bulletins 
Tyler McLean 
 

Greeter 
Candie Vanderpol 

Welcome! We are delighted that you are with us today. Our hope and 
prayer is that you will experience God’s love and presence as we wor-
ship, and that you’ll leave refreshed and encouraged.  

If you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program (look for the signs in the north hallway). 
Kids ages PreK/K through 5th grade are dismissed just before the 
morning message. Please remember to sign in your child at the check-
in desk just down the north hall.  

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually & enjoy the life God created us for. 

Our Mission 
To love people where they are 

and help them follow Jesus 

FEB 
19TH 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 
 

OFFICE HOURS 
TUESDAY - THURSDAY 

8AM - 1:30PM 
 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

email: info@crosspoint-church.com 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

8686 Vinup Rd.  |  Lynden, WA 98264 
crosspoint-church.com  |  360.354.3554  |  info@crosspoint-church.com 

ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (offering 

boxes located in 
foyer and at back 

of sanctuary) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
CrossPointlynden 
after you sign in 


